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Considering TP-030138, it is obvious that the workload of T2 is decreasing. In the near term MMS, which 
represents the majority of the active work in T2, will be transferred to OMA. After the transferal of the MMS work, 
only maintenance activities will remain in T2. This will subsequently also lead to a reduced number of T2 
documents presented for approval at TSG T. 
 
Given the cost of MCC secretarial support, as well as travel cost of delegates from 3GPP member companies, it is 
not justified to maintain a WG only to perform maintenance activities. It is therefore proposed to close TSG T WG2 
in connection with the transfer of MMS to OMA, and no later than the Release 6 freezing date. In connection with 
the closure of T2, It is also proposed to reorganize the TSG T plenary such that the first day of the meeting is 
devoted to maintenance activities of the specifications currently under the responsibility of T2. 
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